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The committee reviewed materials related to Global Honors and makes the following 
recommendations: 
 
1) Global Honors should be recognized on student transcripts at graduation. 
 
2) Financial support for the study abroad part of the Global Honors experience is an 
important and 
necesssary part of the program. The current $1000 per student is insufficient to pay for 
study 
abroad. The program should find ways to continue funding study abroad experiences for 
students and 
to increase the amount allocated for each student. 
 
The committee also raised the question, "How and when should new programs or entities 
(such as 
Global Honors) be reviewed?" This question will be addressed in future discussions. 
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